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Thank you 

Firstly thank you for all of your support on World Book Day. It 

was great to see the fabulous imaginative costumes of both 

old and new characters. The day was great fun with a range 

of activities throughout school and we hope you have all 

enjoyed using your book token.  

Secondly we would like to thank you all for the great 

response to parents’ day. Whether you attended a meeting 

fact to face or over the telephone, we really do appreciate the 

opportunity to discuss your children’s progress with you. One of the big positives from this year’s meetings 

was the shared high expectations from both parents and teachers to ensure that children are reaching their 

full potential. 

And lastly thank you to all the parents who filled in the form or came into school to share your thoughts on 

the local community.  The form is still accepting responses so if you haven’t completed it already please do 

so.  We will feed back what we have learned before the end of term. 

 

Friday 17th March 2023 is Red nose Day and we are having a ‘wear 

something red day’ in school. All children can come in non-uniform for the 

day and wear something red. Please don’t rush out to buy anything new, be 

creative and imaginative it can be as simple as bobbles, socks, hairbands, 

red spots on clothes, red badge, red belt etc. Children can donate any spare 

change in class to the Red Nose Day fund.  

We will also be having a bake sale in the hall at 3pm, so come along and 

buy some lovely treats.  

 

Spring craft morning and egg decorating.  

On Tuesday, 28th March we will be holding a spring family craft morning. Every 

child can decorate an egg as well as making other spring crafts. All of the 

wonderful creations, will then be displayed on the playground from 2:45pm for 

parents to come and see, before children collect them as they leave school to 

take them home with them.  

If any children would also like to decorate an egg at home and bring that in, 

they can and that will be displayed in the afternoon as well.  

Families are welcome to join us for fun with glue, glitter and eggs.  Refreshments will be available in the hall 

from 8:50am. Sessions in class will run from 9:15am to 11:15am.  
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Dates for your diaries  

Friday 17th March Red Nose Day Non-uniform day, wear something red and bake sale at 3pm. 

Tuesday 28th March spring craft morning, spring display at 2:45pm on the playground 

Friday 31st March last day of term.  

Monday 17th April INSET day – school closed 

Tuesday 18th April school re-opens.  

Monday 1st May school closed due to bank holiday.  

Tuesday 2nd May school re-opens.  

Monday 8th May school closed due to bank holiday.  

Tuesday 9th May school re-opens 

Tuesday 9th May - Friday 12th May Year 6 Show off week (SAT’s) 

Thursday 25th May Sports Day at Costello Stadium 

Friday 26th May last day of term.  

Monday 5th June 2023 school re-opens.  

Monday 5th - Friday 9th June Year 6 Residential 

Friday 21st July last day school.  

Tuesday 5th September school re-opens. 


